
March 14, 1967 

Mr. Roy Christian Kendel 
644 Memorial Drive, S . E . 
Atlanta, Georgia 30312 

Dear Mr. Kendel : 

This will acknowledge i:-eceipt of your letter 
expressing your concern about rail transporta­
t:i.on in Atlanta. 

I am. forwarding your letter to the Rapid Transit 
Authority in ord r that they may have the benefit 
of your views. 

IAJ/br 

Sincerely yours, 

Ivan Allen, Jr. 
Mayor 




